
From: Planning Inbox (FODDC) <Planning@fdean.gov.uk>
Sent: 23 Oct 2023 03:23:09
To: FODDCPlanningAdmin.DMS@220ICT.NET
Cc:
Subject: FW: P1313/23/FIL The Cottage, Newnham Bottom, Ruardean Woodside FW: Updated Tree location plan
Attachments: Tree Location plan version 2.pdf

Planning Support Team (FODDC)

From: Melissa Baldwin <melissa.baldwin@fdean.gov.uk>
Sent: 23 October 2023 14:04
To: Planning Inbox (FODDC) <Planning@fdean.gov.uk>
Cc: Stuart Payne <Stuart.Payne@fdean.gov.uk>
Subject: P1313/23/FIL The Cottage, Newnham Bottom, Ruardean Woodside FW: Updated Tree location plan

Dear Admin,

Please can this email be uploaded to the above application and can the revised plan be uploaded and the other plan superseded.
Stuart for you information and I will await to hear from you.

Regards, Melissa Baldwin

Melissa Baldwin
Planning Officer (Development Management)

-----Original Messag
From: Jonathan Bla
Sent: 23 October 2023 12:56
To: Melissa Baldwin <melissa.baldwin@fdean.gov.uk>



Subject: Updated Tree location plan

Good afternoon Melissa

I have updated the tree location plan (version 2) to include the consultants request for the dimensions of the nearby trees and
their Root Protection Area.

Please attached document.

Regards

Jon


